
*Call the Township on January 23 to confirm that there’s been no change in the meeting schedule, 610-825-3535 

Planning Commission Meeting 
Tuesday, January 23, 7 p.m.* 

At the Whitemarsh Township Building, 616 Germantown Pike, LH 

 

Proposed 67-unit townhouse development 
 

A message from concerned residents: 

K. Hovnanian Builders recently 
submitted its latest plan for the 10.5-
acre historic Corson homestead at 
Butler and Germantown Pikes. The 
developer also has an adjacent 
property, the Haub parcel, under 
agreement of sale. 

The plan for 67 townhouses on land 
zoned Village Commercial-2 (VC-2) 
requires Conditional Use Approval 
from the Whitemarsh Township Board 
of Supervisors, but first the proposal 
goes to the Planning Commission. 

 
K. Hovnanian wants the Planning Commission to recommend 
approval of the Conditional Use request. We believe this plan 
should be improved, and we will urge the Planning Commission 
not to recommend approval. 

 
The Friends of Abolition Hall hope you will attend the Planning 
Commission meeting, and come prepared to voice your opinion. Nearby 
neighbors will bear the burden of this development, but the loss of open 
space, the increase in traffic congestion, and the degradation of a historic 
homestead will be felt by all. 

For updates, view the Abolition Hall page at www.preservationpa.org, 
and follow the Friends of Abolition Hall on Facebook 

@PlymouthMeetingAbolitionHall. 


